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Statement of the Chairman 
 

Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions 
 

11 November 2019 
 

Request for a subvention to the United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research 
resulting from the recommendations of the Board of Trustees of the Institute on the 

work programme of the Institute for 2020 
 

(ACABQ report: A/74/7/Add.9; related note by the Secretary-General: A/74/339) 
 
 
 
Mr Chairman, 

 

  The Advisory Committee recommends that the General Assembly approve the request 

for a subvention to the United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research (UNIDIR) of 

$275,000 (before recosting) from the regular budget of the United Nations for 2020. The 

Committee notes that the request is consistent with the provision included under section 4, 

Disarmament, of the proposed programme budget for the biennium 2020 (A/74/6 (Sect. 4)).  

 

Thank you, Mr Chairman  

 the United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research 


